HELLO 2ND GRADER!



My name is Mrs. Cosby, and I am SO excited to be one of your teachers this year! We are going to have so much FUN this year! I hope you had a fabulous summer, and I can't wait to hear all about it. I am so excited to begin working with you after such a long break. Want to know a little more about me? Here are a few of my FAVORITE things:



Things to Do: Spending Time with

My Family

I am looking forward to meeting **you** and learning about all of your **Favorite** things this year! See you soon!



Love, Mrs. Cosby

Want to hear me read this letter to you? Have your parents scan the code above with any QR Reader app.